San Savino November 2021



HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

Say Good-bye to Hurricane Season!

Please make sure ANY and ALL hurricane shutters are removed and properly stored.

Now is the time to check the exterior of your house and make repairs to broken screens, make sure your outside lights are working, get any structure holes repaired and ensure there are no items outside your patio that would be dangerous or hinder the landscaping.

Community Reminders

All pets should be leashed when outside. Let's be courteous neighbors and Please Clean up after your pets

Trash Pick-up is Monday + BULK and Thursday + RECYCLE

Make sure not to leave food or recyclables containing food outside.

New Coupon books have mailed out for 2022 HOA dues. Please ensure payments are made in the correct amount \$136/month and sent timely.

Next BOD Meeting

Our next meeting is Tuesday 12/21/21 Via Zoom

Be On The Look Out

In December
Homeowners
will receive an
application and
instructions to
follow if you
are interested
in running for a
seat on the
Board in 2022

The search is still on at GRS for a new Property Manager. Information to follow